Please don't hesitate to contact me should you have any other concerns or questions

Kind Regards

Katie

Lambeth Professional Standards Unit

Civil Actions, Complaints and Praise

PC Katie Heath 301LX

Professional Standards Unit, 3rd Floor, Brixton Police Station, 367 Brixton Road, London, SW9 7DD

Restricted

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]

Sent: 15 March 2016 17:50

To: LX Mailbox - Professional Standards Unit

Subject: RE: ***Your Complaint - PC / 6804 / 13***

Dear Katie

My Son has chosen to do a letter but it will take some days to go over all the points so hopefully I will have the letter sent over to you early next week.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell

Simon Cordell

From: Katie.J.Heath@met.pnn.police.uk [mailto:Katie.J.Heath@met.pnn.police.uk] On Behalf Of

LXMailbox-.ProfessionalStandardsUnit@met.pnn.police.uk

Sent: 11 March 2016 14:08 **To:** lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk

Cc: LXMailbox-.ProfessionalStandardsUnit@met.pnn.police.uk

Subject: RE: ***Your Complaint - PC / 6804 / 13***

Good Afternoon Lorraine & Simon

That is absolutely fine.

Take your time to absorb the information that I have sent you, and let me know after the weekend if you wish.

I can then save and send your response to the officer chairing the meeting on 06/04/16.

Thank you letting us know

Kind Regards